HB 1905 -- SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS
SPONSOR: Bahr

This bill prohibits the payment of professional organization
membership dues for a school administrator or superintendent from
the operating funds of a school district. The bill also prohibits
a school district from entering into a new contract or a contract
renewal with a superintendent after August 28, 2014 that provides a
salary for the superintendent that is higher than the salary of the
Commissioner of Education. A taxpayer of the district has standing
to bring a cause of action for violation of the salary provisions.



